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DO NOT PASS. 
I am testifying on behalf of the medical caregivers, patients, and business owners. 
This bill is set to end the program as we know it and would completely undermine all 
the hard work of thousands of Mainers. Medical cannabis is access to affordable and 
effective medicine for patients who do not want to use narcotics. This is an industry 
ending bill. 


